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MEMORANDUM 
 
April 12, 2021  

 
 

To:    Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
     David Bishop, Supervisor, District IV 
     Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E. 
     County Engineer  
 
 

Re:   Authority to Advertise for Bids 
   Project: Stout Road Water Supply Well   

 
 

The Engineering Department is requesting authorization to advertise for construction of the Stout Road 
Water Supply Well.  This project is in support of the megasite development and is being funded through 
MDA. 


